Current Position –  Pupil Premium  School Year  2016-17

During the Autumn Term we have 4 children in receipt of Free School Meals and 3 children receiving ‘Ever 6’ Funding. We also have one child who receives Forces Premium totalling £300. We receive Pupil Premium for all these children. Currently the amount we receive is £1320 per child. In total £10,860.

Moving forwards using this money for best impact, we have used a proportion of the money to help all families of children who receive Pupil Premium to pay for some school uniform after our new school uniform was launched September 2016. 

For further details of costs and charges to parents please see our Charges and Remissions Policy 2016-17.

For children in receipt of Free School Meals the Pupil Premium money has paid for school meals, milk, school and residential trips, specialist 1-1 or small group work and behaviour support, if and when needed.
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This year we are using this money to help towards the funding of our two teachers in KS2. Rather than have a large class of Year 3, 4 and 5 (34 children which is large by our standards but certainly not in some of our neighbouring Primary Schools) we have two small classes of 17 in each class. This should have a positive impact on our standards and our Target Setting, Governors are working with me to meet on a termly basis to review the impact of this.

